Johnson, Cliff

From: Lesley Doyle <Hsom16@hotmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 2, 2019 4:26 PM

‘To: Johnson, Cliff; Steve Doyle; Luther, Stephen
Subject: Big River Farm

Hi Everyone,

We would like to continue Big River Farm, LLC for tonight commissioners meeting. With the short notice from BLM’s
Referral response we would like additional time to review their response. Please let me know if you need any additional
information from us. | will be there tonight in case there is anything needed from us.

Lesley Doyle '
Humble servants of the Mattole
Sent from my iPhone




